
 

 
 

19 September 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Last week I had the pleasure of leading year group assemblies with Mr Lelliott, Deputy 
Headteacher and we both used this as an opportunity to welcome our students back 
for this academic year and talk them through the St Martin’s Behaviour for Learning 
and Teaching and Learning visions for 2023-24.  
 
Students were introduced to St Martin’s three core values: Be Kind. Be Safe. Be 
Responsible.  We expect all members of the community to uphold these values and 
so far this year there have been many examples where pupils are demonstrating these 
values each day.  Pupil kindness and responsibility has been celebrated across the 
school setting by staff who have issued many positive points on Satchel One for 
individual students.  Please remember to download the free app here so that you 
can track your child’s behaviour data. 
 
We also shared examples with the students of consequences if they fall short of these 
expectations, as well as the importance of daily attendance at school, so that they are 
onsite and present to access their learning.  If your child is feeling unwell, please do 
use this NHS website link to advise you as to whether your child should still attend 
school.  
 
I have attached a copy of the assembly slides for you to look at and discuss with your 
child at home. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs G Tatman 
Deputy Headteacher (DSL) 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=4b806a5fed6460caJmltdHM9MTY5NTA4MTYwMCZpZ3VpZD0zZDU3YWZkNy1jZDllLTY4ODMtMmYwOS1iZDU5Y2M1NTY5Y2UmaW5zaWQ9NTIxNQ&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=3d57afd7-cd9e-6883-2f09-bd59cc5569ce&psq=satchel+one&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2F0Y2hlbG9uZS5jb20v&ntb=1
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/#:~:text=Coughs%20and%20colds,to%20wash%20their%20hands%20regularly

